
 

 

District Manager's Report 

April 26, 2018 

Last Month's Follow up 

Trash racks have been ordered for all canals and production has commenced. 

C-5 racks have been constructed and delivered to Miami for galvanizing. 

The District Drainage facilities mapping continues. 

Pat Owens arrived on April 20 to complete the pump station inspections. 

Hurricane Debris removed from all areas except C-2 at A-canal intersection and the rear swale 

area at 1751 NW 118 AVE. I await the Board's instruction for P.A.I.D. staff to proceed with 

removal of remaining debris. 

Pump Station 

Radiator repaired and installed at station #2. Leak detected during the end of March  pump 

test. 

Rainfall  

 This Month =  1.6" 

 Previous Month total = .55" 

 Yearly total = 7.9" 

Canals 

 This Month = 3.81' 

 Previous Month = 4.05' 

 Year to Date =  4.05' 

Projects 

Headwall 6H/13 reinforced with rip-rap at C-6. 

Water mains exposed for surveyors in South Acres. 

Routine canal bank maintenance. 



 

 

Fleet 

Routine oil changes for all 3 Fleet vehicles. 

All vehicles have new P.A.I.D. door logos attached. 

I am hopeful the Board will approve the emergency lighting for all fleet vehicles (for public and 

staff safety during Storm Response) or at least consider it a budget item for the coming year. 

The mounted Commander's stick is a directional arrow that can be removed from quote to 

lower cost of each vehicle by $375.00 (x3 = $1125.00 total).  

$6887.22 as is or $5753.22 sans Command stick for 3 vehicles. 

Safety 

An alarm at P.A.I.D. office on 4-9-18 resulted in Plantation police response to assure security of 

P.A.I.D. office. Alarm was due to kitchen door being left unsecured. Staff has been retrained for 

proper closing procedures to avoid a repeat of incident. 

There are no injuries to report at this time. 

New 

I have enclosed drainage documentation related to catch basin products for Board 

consideration, Engineering planning and hopefully Drainage improvements. It is my belief that 

use of this product would minimize catch basin debris build up. 

 

        Angel Alvarez 

                 District Manager 


